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Please retain this front sheet to keep informed about school activities 

Please check your emails, Skoolbag app & 

website to download current notes and             

newsletters.   

 Term 4 Week 6 

LEONAY 
PUBLIC SCHOOL 

November/December 2020 

27/11 - 4/12 Fridays - Dance Fever Gymnastics 

1/12 Years 3 - 4 Trees Adventure 

3/12 Years 5 - 6 Trees Adventure 

11/12 K - 2  Sydney Zoo 

NOTES HOME 

 3 - 4 End of Year Celebrations, Trees Adventure, Yarramundi - Due 25/11 

 5 - 6 End of Year Celebrations, Trees Adventure, Yarramundi - Due 25/11 

 K - 2 End of Year Celebrations, Sydney Zoo , Bungarribi - Due 3/12 
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Miss Payne 
Principal 

Christmas Concert – Mufti day 
On Wednesday 25 November, we will be holding a Christmas Mufti Day. There is no cost involved. On this day 
each class will perform and record their item for the Christmas Concert. The class teacher will notify you through 
Class Dojo if your child requires any other additional props or items. Any students who do not have permission to 
publish will not be included in the recording unless the school is notified in writing by the parent giving              
permission before Wednesday. There are also some year 6 items being prepared. Once filming is complete, a 
Christmas Concert movie will be compiled. This will be emailed to all families on Thursday 3 December on what 
would have been the Christmas Concert night. Please take some time and enjoy with your family. 
 
2020 Presentation Assembly  
Our Presentation Assembly will be held on Wednesday 9 December at Leonay PS starting at 9.30am. Under      
current COVID guidelines in relation to spacing requirements, parents and carers are unable to attend. We are 
exploring options in regards to filming or streaming the event with the community. More information will follow 
in regards to this. 
 
Safety around the School 
I ask the Leonay community to ensure that safe practices are modelled to our students at all times. The teacher’s 
carpark is out of bounds at all times. No students or parents/carers are permitted to walk or park in this area. 
Likewise, the driveway at the back of the canteen is for designated staff only. Parents and carers are not           
permitted to park in this area before and after school. Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Semester Two Student Reports 
These will be distributed on Monday 14 December. 
 
P and C Thank You 
Thank you to the hardworking members of the P and C Committee and volunteers who have worked hard this 
year under some challenging circumstances. Thank you to Megan B for maintaining the used uniform shop.  
 
 

Contact Details 
Please ensure that any change in contact details including phone numbers, address and emergency contact      
information are updated as soon as possible throughout the year. Please do not hesitate to contact the office 
with any modifications required. From time to time, we do have occasion to send information through the post. 

 

Attendance and Travelling During School Term 
Exemption from attendance at school can no longer be granted for students travelling for the purpose of a family 
holiday during school terms. Parents and Carers are required to submit an ‘Application for Extended Leave –   
Travel’ to the school for students travelling during the school term. Travel documentation, such as travel itiner-
ary or eticket, must be attached to the application. Educational, social and participation reasons should be speci-
fied on the application. Applications are available from the school 

Mama Lana’s Donation Drive 
 

For the past few years we have supported the local Mama Lana’s Charity by providing           
donations. This year we are asking for : 
 

K - 2  to donate a small unwrapped gift to suit a child under 10 years old 
3 - 6  to donate a small unwrapped gift to suit a child 10 to 16 years old.  
 

Donations need to be given to the class teacher  between Wednesday 2 December to Friday 4 
December. Michelle Clague will then collect them on the Friday to donate them  to the charity 
on Leonay PS’s behalf. 
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LIBRARY NEWS 
 
Dear Families, 
Library borrowing for this school year has now finished. There are no library lessons this week (week 6) 
due to my teaching on class. Children do not need to bring their library books this week. 
All children need to return their library books next week (week 7) please. If there are lost books or any 
other problems please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you 
Belinda Garbutt-Young 
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              Leonay Public School 
“To do your best” 

 
Buring Ave, Leonay 2750                                              Ph: 4735 5999, 4735 5851, Fax: 4735 6373 
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Leonay Public School 
 

Movement of Families in 2021 
 
Family Name: ___________________________________________ 

Child/ Children’s Names: _________________________________________ 

 

Please indicate with a √: 

□ My child/ children will not need a class place at LPS in 2021.  My child /children will be 

attending _____________________________ school in 2021. 

 

□ My child/ children will return late to LPS in 2021 due to travel/ holidays. 

Date of return: _____________________ 

 

Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Date: ____________________ 

 

(Please return the note to the school office as soon as possible) 

 


